


[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTIFICATION TO EPA REGION 8 OF PERMANENT SEASONAL OPERATIONAL CHANGES TO A PUBLIC WATER SYSTEM 
This form should be completed and submitted to EPA Region 8 when a Public Water System is making permanent changes to:
· SEASON THEY ARE SERVING WATER TO THE PUBLIC 

Please submit the completed form at least 60 days BEFORE a permanent change to the season is made, so that EPA may notify you of any changes to your monitoring or regulatory requirements for the Revised Total Coliform Rule and Surface Water Treatment Rule (if applicable). If your opening date is dependent on the snowpack and may fluctuate please report projected population served for the first possible date you have historically opened (use that as your projected opening month.)
You can submit this form:
1. Electronically to our e-mail at: r8dwu@epa.gov
2. By mail at:
EPA Region 8
Mailcode: 8WP-SDB
1595 Wynkoop Street
Denver, CO 80202-1129
Attn:	Inventory Team 
3. By fax at: 1-877-876-9101, Attention: Inventory Team
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